
 

July 20, 2018 

  

 

 
Crews will be paving Thunder Road and Wescustogo Lane the week of July 23, 2018. 
If you have questions or concerns please call the Public Works Department at (207) 829-
3274 or send an email to nypwd@northyarmouth.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town News 

 
Do you have friends or neighbors who aren't subscribed 
for our bi-weekly newsletter?  
 
Forward this email along to get more of our community 
members connected to what is happening in North 
Yarmouth!  Have them sign up here! 
 
Follow us on Facebook, Instagram & Twitter too. 

This change is due to an increase in the amount of contaminated recycling received by 
ecomaine. Plastic bags are a contaminant and not recyclable through our curbside recycling 
program. The only items that will be collected by Casella are trash in the orange Town of 
North Yarmouth PAYT Bags and recycling in bins/boxes or properly labeled carts. If you 
need a label for your bin/cart, recycling stickers will be available at Town Office. 

 

https://www.northyarmouth.org/subscribe
https://www.facebook.com/North-Yarmouth-Maine-155792901143127/
https://www.instagram.com/northyarmouth/
https://twitter.com/north_yarmouth


 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Cumberland County Sheriff's Office is asking residents to keep a close eye on 
delivery of their packages as we have had some thefts in the area. 

 
 
 

For example, UPS has an Access Point Network where you can pick up your package at a local 
grocery store or convenience store. 
 
Another good idea is to track your package so you know exactly when it will arrive. This way 
you can plan to pick it up as soon as it’s delivered or have a neighbor grab it for you. 
 
Talk to your neighbors and encourage each other be on the lookout for suspicious activity, like a 
vehicle following a delivery truck or a stranger taking a package from outside of a home, and 
report any suspicious activity to police. (911 or 207-774-1444) 
Home surveillance cameras can also help deter thieves. They should be placed so the cameras are 
visible to thieves but high enough that they can’t be tampered with. 

Community News 

 

• 7-25-2018  Veterans Memorial Park Corp. 5:30pm 
• 7-26-2018  Comprehensive Plan Committee 6:30pm 

 

CONCERT on the 
VILLAGE GREEN 

 
Friday, July 27th 6pm 

 
Back by popular demand! 

The GHS Jazz Combo 
 

Come see some of Greely’s top musical talent on 
the Village Green Bandstand. 

 
Open grills available at 5pm and if you wish bring 

a dish to share (potluck). 
 

Sponsored by the NY Events Committee 
 
 
 

Volunteers Needed! 
 
The Living Well in North Yarmouth 
Committee needs volunteer drivers.  
 
Our program provides transportation 
for townspeople who need a ride to  
medical or other important 
appointments. 
 
If you have a few hours to help, 
please contact GinnyVandyke 
 gvandyke2@gmail.com 
 

Here are some important tips to help keep your 
purchases out of the hands of thieves. 
 
First think about having packages delivered where you 
are. For example, if you work all day you might want to 
think about having packages shipped to you at work or 
you can also set alternative pickup options. Most major 
delivery companies have other access points where you 
can go to pick up your packages near your home to 
prevent them from being stolen. 
 

mailto:gvandyke2@gmail.com


 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

          GREELY FOOTBALL 

 
 
 
 

 
Disclaimer – Requests to be included in Reminders From Town Hall are at the discretion of Town Management. The 
posting of announcements, reports, documents and links (embedded or otherwise) included or attached to 
Reminders From Town Hall does not necessarily reflect the official opinion, policy or position of any Board, 
Committee, Commission, Department or employee of the Town of North Yarmouth, Maine.  E-mail addresses 
associated with Reminders From Town Hall are considered public information and may become public knowledge. 

If you haven’t heard, this year we are extending our flag program 
through 6th grade. 2-6 graders can now play flag football as part 
of the NFL Flag Football program and PYFL. K-1 will continue 
to be the program we have offered in previous years. 
Flag Football is a great introduction to the game while having 
having fun staying active. This is a non-contact sport for boys 
and girls. 
The cost is $50 (K -1 Gr) and $75 (2 – 6 Gr ) you will get a 
Team Shirt. Practice for the 2018 season is yet to be scheduled. 
Once practices begin players should wear shorts, t-shirt and 
cleats (recommend mouth guard). Register Now 
Click for Information about NFL Program 

   

http://www.greelyfootball.com/clubs/2300/announcements/1400509
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